From: Jason Landon

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: HB 2914
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 7:43:34 AM

Hello— as a resident of the area affected | would like voice my support for the passage of HB 2914.
As | testified yesterday | don’t think the State intended for us to wrapped up as part of “The Grand
Bargain” bill and it has put us homeowners in an odd situation with the City of Hillsboro. The City is
designating us Industrial because of the tie to some wording in “The Grand Bargain” bill and none of
the homeowners want to be zoned industrial so this is the first step to work through the process.

By passing HB 2914 it will put the authority of actual zoning back to Hillsboro where we can have a
voice in the conversation about the future zoning without the “tie” to the States old bill

Thanks and again we ask for the passage of HB 2914
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5765 NE Sewell Ave
Hillsboro, OR 97124
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